
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
December 18, 2020 

      
Errington School Trail (Electoral Area F) – Temporary Trail Closure 

Please be advised that the Errington School Trail between Kopernick Road and Middlegate Road will be 
closed until further notice due to safety concerns. The trail connection between Errington Elementary 
School and Kopernick Road remains open. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
 


	PARKS & TRAILS ALERT
	Errington School Trail (Electoral Area F) – Temporary Trail Closure

